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This draft is based on 1993 Assembly Bill 728.  I made a number of changes to the
provisions in order to clarify how the new requirements interact with the existing
background check and to take account of changes in s. 175.35, stats., that have been
enacted since the 1993 session.  Accordingly, you should review the entire draft
carefully to make sure that it does what you want it to do.

Let me know if you have any questions or changes.
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